
  

XVII Regional Conference on Cadastre and Spatial Data
Infrastructure held in Budva
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From May 28 to 30, 2025, the XVII Regional Conference on Cadastre and Spatial Data Infrastructure was
held in Budva, Montenegro, organized by the Real Estate Administration of Montenegro. The conference
brought together representatives from geodetic and cadastral institutions across the region, international
organizations and partner projects, and represented an important platform for exchanging experiences,
best practices, and innovations in land administration and spatial data infrastructure.

During the conference sessions, Assistant Director Denis Tabučić held a presentation titled "Next Phase of
Land Administration Development in the Federation of BiH " which presented the reform activities in the



Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina, particularly focusing on the "GIVE – Geospatial Infrastructure and
Valuation Enhancement" project, funded by the World Bank. Key components of the project are
presented, including the digitalization of cadastral and land registry data, development of spatial data
infrastructure, establishment of the address register, as well as activities related to mass valuation.

Director Željko Obradović participated in a panel discussion with directors of regional geodetic
institutions, where common challenges were discussed, possibilities for mutual cooperation, and concrete
steps for realization of joint regional initiatives, including strengthening interoperability and digital
transformation of land administration institutions.

The Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs expresses gratitude to the host, the
Real Estate Administration of Montenegro, led by Director Marko Bulatović, for their professional
organization and warm welcome. Participation in the conference strengthened regional cooperation and
confirmed the FGA commitment to contribute to joint efforts aimed at improving land administration and
spatial data infrastructure at regional and European levels.
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